
 

 

 
 

 
NAME OF STUDENT:____________________________ 
 

23 March 2018 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian and Student 
 

HIGH ADVENTURE EXPERIENCE 

16TH – 20th JULY 2018 
 

I am very pleased to inform you that a place has been reserved for your child on the High Adventure 

Experience in activities week. 
 

Thank you for the deposit you have sent in; the remainder of the money is due by Friday 29th April 

2018 paid in 2 instalments of £50 by Friday 29th March and £50 by Friday 29th April 2018. (Thank 

you to those who have already completed the full payment of £170).  Please note the change of 
dates from the previous letter. 
 

The full payment of £170.00 includes: 
 

 4 days transport to the site of the activity 
 4 days insurance 

 Qualified instructors for all activities 
 Equipment for activities i.e. wet suit, harness, ropes etc 

 Participation in the activity 
 

All students will take part in all 4 activities over the 4 days. We will meet with the students to talk 
about activity groups in the summer term to enable them to opt to spend the week with their 

friends. Another letter with the final information will follow shortly after this meeting detailing the 
group number, kit list and the timetable for the week.  
 

Please remember that all students will be required to attend school on the morning of Friday 20th 
July; school closes at 12.30pm on this day. 
 

Attached is the very important consent and medical information that is required for your 

son/daughter to take part in the trips.  Without this consent (to be completed in triplicate) I will not 
be able to allow a student to take part in the experience.  In order to allow the mountain bikes to be 

set up for the heights of the students please insert your son/daughter’s height (in either feet and 
inches or cm onto the consent slip. Please return these consent slips to me by Friday 20th April 2018 

at the latest. 
 

Myself, Mr Cook, Mrs Mason, Mr Duggins, Miss Barnes, Mrs Burrows and Mr Gowing are looking 

forward to an action packed week and we hope you are too! 
 

Please call me at school or email andersonkirbys@hanleycastlehs.org.uk  to discuss any queries you 

may have.   
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Mrs Anderson-Kirby 

Trip Organiser 

mailto:andersonkirbys@hanleycastlehs.org.uk

